
June 29, 2021

OBA Health Law Section Year 
End Program and Award 
Presentation
 

Paul-Erik Veel co-chaired the OBA Health Law Section's year 
end program. Following an award presentation for the OBA 
Susan Hilary Davidson Memorial Award for Excellence in 
Health Law recipient, there was a panel discussion on how 
medical malpractice litigation has evolved during the pandemic 
and where it is going in the year ahead. 

Continue reading: 
https://www.cbapd.org/details_en.aspx?id=ON_ON21HEA05I
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